
 

COVID-19 – Social Gatherings Update 

Following the Government’s announcement that from Monday 14th September 

2020 there will be restrictions on social gatherings the English Indoor Bowling 

Association can now confirm: - 

 

All affiliated Indoor Bowls Clubs who have implemented COVID-19 secure 

protocols, based on the EIBA’s ‘Returning to Indoor Bowls’ guidance can continue 

to provide organised bowls sessions for members and visitors, from Monday 14th 

September 2020. 

 

The current version 5 of the guidance issued on 26th August 2020 remains 

unchanged. To view please click here http://www.eiba.co.uk/news/2020/return-to-

indoor-bowls-guidance-version5.pdf  

 

In addition we advise Clubs who have a bar and or restaurant to click here for the 

appropriate updated guidance https://www.gov.uk/guidance/working-safely-during-

coronavirus-covid-19/restaurants-offering-takeaway-or-delivery  

 

As always, the EIBA will continue to monitor the situation and will provide 

appropriate guidance to its membership, as and when appropriate.  

 

 

Peter Thompson 

Chief Executive 
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